
BOARD MEETING  

SEPTEMBER 11, 2018 

The monthly Board Meeting was held on Tuesday September 11, 2018.  
All Board members were present along with Bill Haley, property 
manager. 

FINANCIALS: Financials are looking fine. 

BACK FLOW VALVE:  We have received an extension on having a back-
flow valve installed.  Ready Serve and said they will find us someone to 
install the valve. 

BUILDING 6 ELEVATOR:   Otis Elevator is still working on this problem 
and should have it completed soon. We have a new contract with Otis 
Elevator. 

INFRACTIONS: Letters will be sent to residents that are not in 
compliance with the rules and regulations. 

SUBMITTED BY: 

RUTH MOELLER, SECRETARY 


